Good morning Sarika,
 
We have a few questions and comments regarding the Hall D solenoid Magnet project.  We have discussed these issues with John Vincent.  Please reply this week if possible so we can remain focused on the completion of your project.
 
1)                   We are planning on using the standard (20) pin, part no 647052, from MDC Vacuum Products Corporation as you have requested.  In some cases, it may make sense to use the 10 pin version.  Will this be acceptable?
2)                   For the Thermocouple signals, since we will be using the above specified connectors, we will not be designing the use of thermocouple wire, terminals, etc.  These signals will be transmitted through the standard 20 pin connector, to the local rack to a signal conditioner.  This signal will then be converted to a single ended voltage input to the plc.  Do you accept this design proposal?
3)                   The part number for the strain gauges that was in the “Hall D Solenoid list_Jan_10_06” spreadsheet is shown as an Omega Constantan SC-7/340-XY47.  We could not find any information on this, so we contacted Omega technical support.  Tech support informed us that they believe the correct part number is SC-7/350-XY47.  These are listed as half-bridge strain gauges.  Would you please verify that the 350 part number is correct and that they are indeed half-bridge strain gauges?
4)                   We are having trouble finding information on the Allen-Bradley 1/8 Watt carbon resistance thermometers.  Is there any information that you can provide us with (model number, wiring diagram, spec. sheet, etc.)?  Also, do we want to run these signals to a Lakeshore temperature controller and retransmit to the PLC (analog input) or do we want to add separate constant current source modules to provide sensor excitation and take the signals straight signal converter and then to the PLC?  Same question for the thin film carbon glass sensors.
5)                   We are not currently planning on updating or completing the Hall D flow diagram that was sent to use shortly after the quoting material.  We do, however, see value in updating that diagram.  We advise that someone from TJ Labs spends the time to update that drawing once we send you our electrical package.  This is just a recommendation, so do as you wish.
6)                   We are planning on adding a distribution box (or junction box) to this design package.  All voltage taps will pass through the above stated 20-pin connectors and into this new enclosure.  In this enclosure, we will redistribute the voltage taps in twisted pairs as indicated on the voltage tap spreadsheet.  This should greatly reduce the signal noise.  Is this acceptable? 
7)                   We are planning on sending you some documents to review on February 14.  This package will include the block diagram of the entire system, the magnet schematic and all of the voltage taps connections (including the design of the above mentioned box if approved).
 
That is all for now.  Thank you and have a good day.
 
 
Jason Beebee
Control System Integrators, Inc.
Controls Group Leader
Phone: (517) 322-8880
Cell: (517) 490-8707
 

